From: Whitney C. Potter

To: Office State Actuary, WA

Subject: plan one cola

Date: Tuesday, November 7, 2023 12:59:37 AM
CAUTION:External email.

Please give much consideration to voting for a Plan 1 cola for the next year. Those of us who have been missing
regular yearly colas due to the unfunded libility have fallen far behind our peers in other plans. I don’t believe that
the Plan one teachers had anything to do with creating the unfunded problem, but we certainly have paid for it by
not having the annual colo other plans have been receiving. So I am pleading our case and requesting that your
committee again give us a Cola again.

Thank you
Mary Lynn Potter
2065421155

Sent from my iPad
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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